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Dear Marvin Moss Families, 
Welcome back to school! I hope you all had a wonderful summer break. This has been an extraordinary summer for me—filled with exciting transitions and joyful celebrations. I am extremely honored and excited to begin this new adventure as your Dean of Students this year. After sixteen years of teaching, I feel truly privileged to begin my administrative journey here at Marvin Moss Elementary School.
As your Dean, I wholeheartedly embrace Marvin Moss Elementary’s mission of setting high expectations for academic excellence while also nurturing the social and emotional well-being of every student. I am here to support your scholar, your family, and every staff member throughout the school year.
I believe in the power of communication, collaboration, and community. Please never hesitate to reach out with any questions, concerns, or ideas. Together, we will make this a successful and inspiring year for all.
Thank you,
Mrs. Warren 
Dean of Students 
Marvin Moss Elementary School 
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